
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

REGULAR MEETING OF THE PUBLIC SAFETY COMMISSION 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Thursday, June 11, 2020 regular meeting of 

the Public Safety Commission at 6:00 P.M. has been CANCELLED due to lack 

of a quorum.  

 
The next regular meeting of the Public Safety Commission is scheduled for 

Thursday, July 9, 2020 at 6:00 P.M. 

 
    Any questions, please contact the Chief of Police (760) 329-2904 x339 

 

 

/s/ Kelsey Meuse 

Public Safety 

Commission Clerk 
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